
 

January 15, 2013 
 

 

 
In the Matter of 

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 
(Diablo Canyon Power Plant, Units 1 and 2) 

    
Docket Nos. 50-275-LR and 50-323-LR 

Dear Administrative Judges: 
 
 In accordance with the Board’s November 19, 2012 Revised Scheduling Order and 

Section 2.1203 and Section 2.336, the NRC staff is providing notice that it has updated the 

hearing file for this proceeding and has made it available to the parties.  For any member of the 

public that wishes to inspect the hearing file, the Staff has created a separate folder in the 

agency’s Electronic Hearing Docket (“EHD”) associated with this proceeding entitled “Diablo 

Hearing File,” and the updated documents, along with an index listing the documents, will be 

published in that folder.   

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       
       Lloyd B. Subin 

/signed (electronically) by/ 

       Counsel for the NRC Staff 
       U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
       Mail Stop O-15 D21 
       Washington, DC 20555-0001 
       (301) 415-1988 
       Lloyd.Subin@nrc.gov 

 

Administrative Judge  
Alex S. Karlin, Chair 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop: T-3F23 
Washington, DC 20555-001 
 

Administrative Judge 
Paul B. Abramson 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop: T-3F23 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 

Administrative Judge  
Nicholas G. Trikouros 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop: T-3F23 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
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(Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant,      ) ASLBP No. 10-900-01-LR-BD01 
 Units 1 and 2)     ) 
               

 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R § 2.305 (revised), I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing NRC Staff 
letter dated January 15, 2013, have been served upon the following by the Electronic 
Information Exchange, the NRC’s E-Filing System, in the above captioned proceeding, this 15th 
day of January  2013:  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
/Signed (electronically) by/ 
_______________________________ 
Lloyd B. Subin 
Counsel for NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
Mail Stop – O-15D21 
Washington, DC  20555 
Telephone:  (301) 415-1988 
E-mail:  Lloyd.Subin@nrc.gov 
Date of signature: January 15, 2013  


